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Lemon Class 

 Welcome to Lemon Class 2023! In September, we have all 

been settling back into school life and, for some of us, our 

new school. We have been having lots of fun exploring our 

new learning environments and finding out about each 

other.  

We are enjoying exploring our new mud kitchen and 

sensory area in our playground. We have been learning to 

mix different natural ingredients and developing our 

independence skills, putting on and taking off wet weather 

clothes and welly boots.  

This half term, our learning themes are ‘All About Me’ and 

‘Autumn and Harvest’. We have been using lots of nursery 

rhymes and number songs to develop our communication 

and number skills, including ‘Humpty Dumpty’, ‘Five Little 

Apples’ and ‘I Can Sing a Rainbow’. 


